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September 29, 1948

Dr. George Steindorff
11587 Cumpston St.
North Hollywood, Calif.

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

We have your letter of September <3 with reference to
your COPTIC GRAMMAR.

You sre entirely right in reprimanding us. Your
manuscript wasn't handled here with the promptness
to which you have & right to feel yourself entitled.
We present our sincere apologies.

We shall regret it if you do not give us another
chence at the work.

Sincerely yours,

Dt it

Fred Wiec
Agsociate FEditor
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